
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
NEIGHBORHOODS, PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT, HOUSING & HOMELESS 

SUBCOMMITTEE 
 

 
THE NEIGHBORHOODS, PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT, HOUSING & 

HOMELESS SUBCOMMITTEE 
meeting scheduled for December 18, 2012 at 10:00 a.m. has been cancelled. 
 
For further information, please call Brandie Ishcomer Barrett, Management Assistant, 
City Manager’s Office, at 602-262-7684 or Wathsna Sayasane at 602-273-2769. 
 
December 13, 2012 


